Grendon Underwood Parish Council 30/June/2020
Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report
There is nothing to report with the next meeting scheduled for 6/July/2020.

GUVH Trustee report
 Covid Reopening.
Our insurance company,Aviva,has issued guidance which each user must follow before commencing use of the hall. The main points are to create and maintain a risk register and cleaning log. This was discussed briefly during a Zoom meeting on23/June and will be examined further at the next meeting scheduled for 7/July which will include an AGM.
S106 Money
This was discussed at the meeting and it was agreed to seek a joint meeting with the PC to identify suitable topics for expenditure at the hall and ROM costs.
Hall Finances
The hall finances were examined and found to be sound with the grant of £10,000 from HMG’s Small business Grant Scheme having been received through Bucks CC.
Near- term activities
At the meeting it was agreed to go ahead and install new, and fully regulation compliant, stage curtains(the existing curtains are very old and worn and probably do not meet today’s fire regulations).This will be funded partly from donations and partly from hall funds. Mr Christie has volunteered to carry out the installation FOC.
It also was agreed to carry out some essential maintenance ASAP and to seek quotes for the removal of a self-seeded tree which is overhanging onto part of the hall roof and possibly damaging foundations and drains.
Paul Jackman
25/06/2020
